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Developer’s Public Information Meeting
1575 and 1577 Nichol Road

The City of White Rock has received an application to rezone 1575 
and 1577 Nichol Road from RT-1 Two Unit Residential (Duplex) to 
Comprehensive Development (CD) zone to allow the subdivision into 
two lots and the construction of two single family dwellings. A public 
information meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 19 from 
5:30 to 7:00 p.m. in the White Rock Centennial Arena at 14600 North 
Bluff Road for the public to review this application. The mee ting will 
be an open house format with displays of the proposed development.

next week
March 17  4:00 p.m.     Grants-In-Aid Subcommittee Meeting

City Hall Board Room


